
From: Deja Glover [mailto:dejaglover@hotmail.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, July 01, 2014 4:08 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Save the Buffalo River 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 
  
I am writing to you to ensure the protection of the Buffalo River.  I have grave concern for the 
river if the pig farm is allowed  near one of our most pristine natural environments.  Please 
understand how important the river is to the wildlife, the people who live near this area and 
the community at large.  I do not think this type of farm is safe for this area and I do not 
support such a farm anywhere near the river.  Taking this gamble with the environment and the 
river is not an option and is not supported.   
  
Please take this into consideration and if you have questions you are welcome to call me at 
479-957-0840. 
  
Thank You, 
Deja Glover 
Washington County Ar. resident (Fayetteville, AR) 
 


